
 

 

Thursday 9th November 2023 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

This year we will be marking Anti-Bullying Week with age-friendly activities. Anti-Bullying Week 

takes place Monday 13th-Friday 17th November.   

 

We have decided to approach Anti-Bullying Week through one of our core values, Kindness.   

 

Whilst Reception and Year One children may have heard of the word bullying, they are unlikely 

to understand the full meaning of the word. Therefore, we will talk to the children about kindness 

and the positive impact this can have on others as well as how unkind actions and words can 

make others feel.   

 

To mark Anti-Bullying Week, we will:  

 

• Hold Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November (see flyer attached)  

 

• Create a kindness booth where children can go and record their experiences and 

understanding of kindness   

 

• Create a kindness wall where children and parents can go and write a message to 

another child, a member of staff or to another parent  

 

• Hold an assembly about kindness  

 

• Share books on friendships   

 

 

It is Children in Need on Friday 17th and we will make this our main fundraising event for this 

half term, therefore please do not feel obliged to bring in a £1 for odd sock day as stated on the 

official flyer.  

  

 

Kind regards, 

The Mulberry Wood Wharf Team 


